
Sun Chemical Corporation 
35 Waterview Blvd. 
Parsippany, NJ 07054 USA 

www.sunchemical.com 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Cybercrime is becoming a common threat to businesses today. In an effort to combat these activities, 
Sun Chemical is writing to you today to advise the following: 

• Sun Chemical has no plans to change banks for the foreseeable future;

• If Sun Chemical were to change its banking remittance instructions you would receive notice,
several weeks in advance. We would never do so on an individual email or ask for payment to be
made to a different bank account on a one-off basis. Any such communications you receive
asking you to divert your remittances to a bank account other than our standard payment
instructions should be treated as highly suspicious and considered as fraudulent.

If you receive such a request, please contact your Sales Representative or Customer Service 
Representative. 

To mitigate cybercrime risk, we ask that you kindly distribute this communication to appropriate 
individuals within your organization. 


